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If you missed our Phabulous 
Phinish Dinner at Wildwood Grill, 
you missed a PHUN time. The food 
was wonderful and the friendships 
better. The board met beforehand 
and then presented a letter from a 
collegian at UNT who was having 
financial woes, for various reasons. 

May 1 Recap – Phabulous Phinish Dinner  
 

It was voted to put $500 from 
SAAC into her Pi Phi account, 
and when the hat was passed, 
another $400 was collected. This 
was a gracious and generous gift 
from our alums.  
 

June 9 Recap – Recruitment Workshop 
 Thank you to Shannon Myrick for 
hosting our June 9 Recruitment 
Workshop. Our ACRIC team did a 
fantastic job of organizing the 

process. With everyone’s help, we 
completed a large number of the 
Recruitment Information Forms 
(RIFs) for the Class of 2012.  
 

Want to get involved??? It is easy, just reply to  
BJ Landers and let her know which of the remaining 
committee positions you are interested in:   
 

 Fraternity Heritage (Pink Party) 

 Silent Auction Meeting 

 Fundraising 
 
These are all committee chairperson positions, and 
you will have a group of women to help you 
complete the task.  TOTT 
 

Get Involved! 
 

New Officers for 2012-2014 
 Congratulations to our new leadership team for the next two years: 
 

President - Gail Mazanowski 
VP Programs - Laurel Klinge 
VP Membership - Pam McElhany 
Recording Secretary - Brandon Cantrell 
Corresponding Secretary – Elisa Hedenberg 
Treasurer - Stephanie Beyer 
ACRIC - Shannon Myrick and Lisa Vassios  
Panhellenic - Lisa Fox 

 
 

 These committee positions have been appointed: 
 

Angel Ambassador - Shelley Cary 
Collegiate Liaisons - Sara Miano, Lara Landers 
Historian - Brandon Cantrell 
Young Alums - Stephanie Beyer 
Web Queen - Melanie Metzger  
Founders Day - BJ Landers 
Special Interest (Lunch Bunch) - Lisa Fox 
Chick Flick - Brandon Cantrell 
Nominating Committee - BJ Landers  
Champions are Readers (CAR) - Kimberly Bulls, Audrey Pennings  
Fraternity Day of Service - Audrey Pennings  
Directory - Melanie Metzger  

 
 

 

http://southlakeareapiphi.org/documents/Region_4_Newsletter_Spring_2012.pdf
mailto:landerscln@aol.com?subject=Committe%20Chair%20position
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SAAC T-shirts are still available 

for $20.  We will continue to sell 

them at the last two meetings. 

 

Pi Phi Proud! 

Alumnae Club T-shirts  

Facebook: Southlake Area Pi Phi Alums                        www.southlakeareapiphi.org 

Early Bird Dues 2012-2013 

It is not too late to get the Early Bird 
Special! Dues are $55 before the first 
meeting in September, and $60 
afterwards.  You can also include your 
angel dues, which help fund the 
scholarship fund for our UNT girls. 
 
 Download the membership form, and 
send to Pam McElhany, VP 
Membership. 
 

 

Recruitment 2012 

It’s that time of year, when the 
alumnae clubs work like crazy to 
complete RIFs for our “Potential New 
Members”. Please do your part to 
send additional letters of support for 
your favorite girls, and keep in touch 
with our ACRIC, Shannon Myrick. 
 
Visit the “News” section on our 
website for a link to more Recruitment 
Tools and Information. 
 
 
 
 

 
Special Interest Groups: Lunch and Happy Hour 

Are you interested in Lunch Bunch this 
summer or during upcoming year? 
Please contact Lisa Fox .  
 

Are you interested in Happy Hour this 
summer or during upcoming year? 
 Contact Stephanie Beyer. 
 
 
 

 Note from Gail Mazanowski 

President 2012-2014 

The new Executive Board met on June 
13th and planned the upcoming 
calendar. I believe that it is a nice 
balance of some of the old favorites 
along with some new and exciting 
ones. Thank you to all who answered 
the member survey. Your input helped 
plan our 2012-13 events. 
 
We would love to have a volunteer to 
head up fundraising events.  We have 
a list of great ideas, and are open to 
new ones. Please let me know if 
you are interested in serving on the 
committee.  
 
Another interest that was mentioned 
was a couples event, so be thinking 
about what we might want to do and if 
you would be interested in heading up 
one event.    
 
Remember that it takes a village to 
have a fun and a successful club. 
 
Gail Mazanowski 

mazangail@verizon.net 

August 18: Night out in  

Southlake Town Square 

Back by popular demand, we are planning a Girls’ Night out in Southlake 
Town Square! 
 
Our 2010 Girls’ Night out included Happy Hour at Truluck’s, Dinner at 
Brio, after dinner drinks at Copeland’s, sleepover at the Hilton, followed 
by breakfast at Corner Bakery. 
 
You can attend as much or as little as you’d like. More details will follow 
in an upcoming eVite. 
 
Please let Gail Mazanowski know if you are interested in joining us, so 
we can reserve the rooms soon! 
 

 

I hope everyone is having a great summer filled with 
lots of wonderful memories and stories to share at our 
next gathering. 
 
It has been a pleasure being your president, 
BJ Landers 
landerscln@aol.com 
 
"He will give his ANGELS charge over you". 
 
 

Note from BJ Landers  

Past President 2010-2012 

http://southlakeareapiphi.org/documents/2012-2013%20Membership%20form%20early%20bird.pdf
mailto:shannonmyrick@sbcglobal.net?subject=Recruitment
http://southlakeareapiphi.org/
mailto:lisafox29@tx.rr.com?subject=Pi%20Phi%20Lunch%20Bunch
mailto:cherub579@hotmail.com?subject=Pi%20Phi%20Happy%20Hour
mailto:%20mazangail@verizon.net?subject=Pi%20Phi%20Input
mailto:mazangail@verizon.net?subject=Aug%2018%20Girls'%20Night%20out
mailto:landerscln@aol.com?subject=Pi%20Beta%20Phi

